CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL

Newsletter 18" March 2022

Online Safety Documents

Please see our website for some very useful online safety documents including
'Keep your child safe’ factsheets for popular games / platforms such as
Fortnite, Minecraft, YouTube, Roblox etc.

http://www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk/safequarding-online-safety/

Fundraising for Eden Easter Services
We look forward to welcoming you to our Easter
We collected £101 in cash last week by Services: Classes Penguin & Puffin will present
turning 'pink for Eden’ and we know that theirs on Tues 5" April and Classes Eagle & Bear

several people made donations online too. will be on Fri 8% April. If you haven't reserved

your seat yet — please do so as soon as possible.
Thank you so much for your support.
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